REMEMBERING GREECE

Our participation in the 8th INEPS Youth Congress
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The journey to Greece has been my first journey. I enjoyed it a lot because i could communicate with people from other countries.
The first day, in Athens, I was very nervous because i didn’t know how people were and if they could understand my English. When we arrived at the hotel “La Mirage” we left the bags and went to a square, were there a big and nice fountain; later, we went to a restaurant to have dinner, and it was very nice because we met new people and it was very interesting. During the dinner everyone did a short introduction of themselves: your name, country...

 

Patras is the city i liked the most. The hotel where we stayed in, Astir, is very nice and it has sightseeing to the sea, the harbour...  The city was very beautiful, we went to Saint Andrew church... Then we went to PROTASI centre to do our introduction of IDAP and Vilafranca. 

Afterwards, we had a dinner prepared by SEVACH members. Everything was delicious. After the meal, I had a chance to speak to a teacher and we could understand us very well. I think I have a better English now, and little by little I know more words.

 

In Olympia, all was very good, what i liked the most was the workshop. I chose the handcraft workshop, we made a world globe with the flags of the countries that were participating in the congress, and on the base there were the flags with a word; for example “communication” in  the language of the flag. It was very good because they understood my English very well.

The day  of the workshops’ presentation, everything was very emotive.

 

To sum up, this trip taught me how to learn more English, but that wasn’t all. I have grown me my personality, met new people and there were very good communication. Everything was thanks to everybody who were in the congress.
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